Broughton Primary School Newsletter

Wk 11/02/2019		
	Attendance	Unauthorised
Class 2	100.0%	0.0%
Class 3	92.6%	1.1%
Class 4	96.8%	0.0%
Class 5	97.6%	0.0%
Class 6	97.8%	0.0%

Monday 25th February 2019



Thursday 14/02/2019		
	Golden Sweatshirt	
Reception	Annabelle Scott	
Year 1	Alice McDowell	
Year 2	Lucy McNichol	
Year 3	Eleanor-Mae Kirton	
Year 4	Holly Graham	
Year 5	Sammi Anderson	
Year 6	Faye Lewthwaite	

I hope you've all had a good half term break in the unexpected sunshine! Whilst away on a cruise I had an argument with a pavement in Agadir resulting in a fractured left hand and a sprained right one too! On the bright side, at least only one is in a cast!! I will therefore be in and out of school at various times during the next couple of weeks until both arms 'settle down' but rest assured I am working from home and in touch with the office daily.

Miss Eve is a little unwell currently and will be off school until at least this Thursday. However, there is no risk to her and the baby. I will be in touch with Class 4 parents following Thursday if the need arises. Until then Mrs Ruth Scammell who is a supply teacher known to the children, will be teaching the class alongside STA staff.

This week is **science week** in classes 3, 4, 5 and 6. Class 3 are studying 'Animals', class 4 'Animals including Humans', class 5 'Light' and class 6 'Light'. Please chat to your child about what they have been learning in class as I'm sure they will have lots to share with you.

Year 5 will be visiting Cockermouth School this Wednesday morning as part of the very good induction procedures we have in place in our local consortium. The focus of the half day will be science and a member of staff from school will be with them throughout.

Clubs continue this week and next week. **SATs** club will run until the SATs take place and choir will run until the end of term.

If your child is in **Rock Challenge** a T Shirt has been ordered for them to wear on the day, the price of these is £10. Please complete the slip below to confirm you have made your payment online.

Please find attached with this Newsletter details about the 2020 **County ski trip** for **current Year 4/5 children**. Although you might think it looks expensive it is very good value for money. I need to point out that there wouldn't be a member of staff going from BPS but that there would be opportunities to meet children and staff from our local Cockermouth schools who will no doubt be taking part.

×				
I confirm I have paid £10 online for my child's Rock Challenge T Shirt.				
Child's Name	. Signed			